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From: rayandcourtneywegner .

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: CU-14-00005 McDonald

Date: Friday, December 19, 2014 9:34:25 PM
Hello,

My name is Courtney Wegner. | live at 271 Carroll Rd. and realize that I am not
near this proposed operation. However, | feel that since there has been much
debate over a similar proposed operation on Carroll Rd. | had the right to object
vehemently. These types of operations DO NOT belong in the ag land. We don't
have the resources for the crime that accompanies them, they do not fit the lifestyle
of the area, they drastically reduce our land values, they greatly increase the traffic
on our small rural roads, and overall they are an industrial type of operation
belonging in industrial areas. Other counties have made this decision with no
problem at all, |1 have a hard time understanding the problem Kittitas County is
having with this decision. The public has spoken at meetings and in letters to the
editor in the paper. Where does the indecision on the part of the county come
from? These types of operations are completely incompatible with the our
agricultural areas. Once again, | am begging the county not to do this to another
property owner.

Thank you for your time,
Courtney Wegner
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